

870-239-7700 Fax: 870-239-7798 www.paragould.com

February 20, 2019

Ms. Christina Brown ADEQ 5301 Northshore Drive North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: NPDES Permit AR0033766

Dear Ms. Brown,

This notification serves as the final Progress Report certifying the final effluent limits were met on the effective date and that the limits are still being met.

If you need additional information, please contact me at (870) 239-7795 or at lellington@paragould.com.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager